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September 2023

Dear parents/carers of pupils currently in Year 6

I am writing to you with information about some open events we are holding in September
and October. If you have a child in year 6, you are warmly invited to attend one or more of
these events, which aim to give you a good insight into the life of the academy.

Open mornings at Carlton le Willows on Tuesday 19, Wednesday 20, Thursday 21 and
Monday 25 September 2023 at 9.15am and then at 10.45am. By attending one of these
events you and your child will be able to get a ‘real time’ view of school life. You will be
shown around classes by our student ambassadors, which will give you an opportunity to
speak to teachers and students about the school.

To book a place at one of these mornings please follow the
link https://calendly.com/y6om2023/year-6-open-morning

Open evening at Carlton le Willows on Thursday, 5 October 2023 between 5.00pm and
7.30pm. The open evening event will commence with a brief presentation followed by the
opportunity for you and your child to look around our facilities and see examples of the
work our students produce and to talk to staff and pupils about their experiences of Carlton
le Willows. There is no need to book for the open evening event.

Further information regarding admissions and the academy in general is available on our
website: www.clwacademy.co.uk. Although we run our own admission process, you will
need to return the Nottinghamshire County Council admission application form to the local
authority by Thursday, 31 October 2023.

Yours sincerely

A

J Mehat
Principal

Carlton le Willows Academy
Wood Lane, Gedling
Nottingham

NG4 4AA
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